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Dear Parent/Guardian, 

 

On Friday 10th December 2021, Holywell Primary School will be taking part in Save the 

Children’s Christmas Jumper Day.  We’re asking families to donate £1 (or however much 

they can give), to support children in the UK and around the world.  By taking part we’ll be 

helping kids who don’t have the basics they need to survive – like food, school or medicine – to 

start seeing the magic in the world again.   

 

There’s no need to buy a new jumper, we have included instructions on how you can adapt a 

jumper you already have.   

 

To make donating easier and safer we ask you donate through the School Money website. 

 

We’d really appreciate your support to make Save the Children’s Christmas Jumper Day a 

success. Together, we can make the world better with a sweater. 

 

 

Woolly wishes, 
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